
Santiago 3.XII.68 
Addresse: Clasificador 417 

 
 
To the Bryn Manor Collage. 
The Office. 
 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
I wrote, about half a year ago, a letter to my friend, Professor José Ferrater Mora, a well 
known philosopher, but have not got up to now any answer. As a matter of fact 
Professor Ferrater Mora is travelling some times to Europe, so I suppose he may be 
absent from United States. Therefore I would be very grateful if you were kind enough 
to inform me about this subject, giving me his present address in Europe just as he was 
used to give me his address in France, when he was absent. In any case I would be very 
thankful for any information about Professor Ferrater Mora. 
 
Looking for your kind answer 
I am very sincerely yours 
 
Professor Dr. Bogumil Jasinowski. 
 


